
FACE COVERINGS: 

  
Effective Tuesday June 30th Due to the recent increase of Covid19 cases all Matagorda County 

employees, contractors and visitors to county owned or occupied facilities must wear a face covering 
approved by the CDC when they are within 6 feet of another human being. Also, no persons will be 

allowed into a county building who have Covid-19 symptoms or a fever. Temperatures will be taken upon 

entry. 
  

Nate McDonald, County Judge & Emergency Management Director 
Amanda Campos, Emergency Management Coordinator 

 


